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12.10.2020 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

I am delighted to inform you that our Virtual Sixth Form Open Evening is now live and available for you and 

your son/daughter to view and interact with. I have also emailed the link to your son/daughters school 

email, so I would be very grateful if you could ask them to check their email account so that they can access 

the link. 

I hope that the online platform provides you with all the information you need to really get an insight into 

our highly academic and vibrant Sixth Form, but if you do have any questions about any aspect of the Sixth 

Form, please do not hesitate to contact me at dleach@copleston.suffolk.sch.uk  

The link to the Virtual Sixth Form Open Evening can be found below: 

http://bit.ly/CSFopeneve20 

With my very best wishes 

David Leach 

Director of Sixth Form 
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